
 

110	Crystal	Street,	Ames,	IA		50010	
www.vcstory.org	 515-268-5323	

Up	and	Running	Software	
Attn.:		Ian	McKilligan	
6200	Prairie	Ridge	Rd.	
Ames,	IA		50014	
	
November	30,	2020	
	
To	Ian	McKilligan	and	Everyone	at	Up	and	Running	Software,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	generous	donation	of	$500.00	for	the	2020	Story	County	Blast	Back	to	School	Fair.		
We	are	so	thankful	for	your	support	of	this	event.		We	are	excited	that	because	of	your	support	and	that	
of	the	community,	we	will	be	able	to	continue	this	event,	even	though	it	will	look	different	due	to	
current	events.	
	
This	fair	is	a	collaborative	effort	between	several	local	organizations,	churches	,	healthcare	providers,	
school	districts,	local	businesses	and	community	members.		We	estimate	that	through	this	event,	youth	
and	their	families	receive	approximately	$100.00	in	basic	school	supplies,	and	have	access	to	free	sports	
physicals	or	various	health	screenings,	and	learn	about	available	community	resources	in	a	fun	and	
festive	celebration	of	the	start	of	a	new	school	year.		The	fair	is	open	to	any	student	in	the	county	
regardless	of	need.		We	are	planning	to	hand	out	supplies	to	800	students	this	year.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	donation.		Your	generosity	is	very	much	appreciated.		If	you	would	like	
information	about	how	you	and	your	group	can	be	further	be	involved	in	this	event,	please	visit	the	
Volunteer	Center	website	at	www.vcstory.org	and	click	on	the	volunteering	link	for	details	and	to	sign	
up.	
	
Yours	in	service,	
	
	
Anne	Owens	
Executive	Director	
	
Donation	Receipt	

Individual	or	Organization: Up and Running Software, Attn.:  Ian McKilligan, 6200 Prairie Ridge Rd, Ames, 
IA  50014 

Date	Received:	 9/15/2020 
Cash	Contribution:	 $500.00		
Donated	Item(s)	Description:	 	
Value	of	Donated	Item(s): 
As	declared	by	donor  

No	goods	or	services	were	provided	in	exchange	for	your	contribution.	 	
	

2020	Planning	Committee	Members:	


